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Newsletter 
 

Easter Raffle 
Next week we will be selling raffle tickets for a chance to win Easter Eggs. Each class will have their 
own raffle, and tickets will be sold at 20p per ticket or £1 per strip. The tickets will be drawn next 
Friday, but the children must be in school for a chance to win. If your child would like to buy tickets, 
the children can give payment to their class teacher every morning next week. 
 
Money 
It has been noticed that several of the children have been bringing in a bit of their pocket money. 
This is causing problems in school where children are losing the money or arguing about it. Please 
could we ask that children do not bring money into school, unless it is for tickets/trips etc, in which 
case it should be brought straight to the office or given to their class teacher, thank you. 
 
Heights and Weights checks 
A reminder that the Year 6 and Reception children will be having their heights and weights check on 
Wednesday 29th April. 
 
PE kit 
Several children are coming to school on their PE day in jogging bottoms that aren't black. PE Kit is 
part of uniform, so it is expected that all children have the correct kit.  
 
We have black jogging bottoms and red t-shirts with the school emblem for sale in school at a price 
of £5 per pair for the joggers and £3 per t-shirt. We have sizes starting from age 3 - 4 up to age 11 – 
12. If you would like to purchase any of these, please call in the school office. 
 
Hothersall Lodge 
A reminder that the Year 6 trip to Hothersall Lodge must be paid for in full by May Half Term. 
Payments of any amount can be made any time before then if you would like to pay in instalments.  
 
Easter Holidays 
A reminder that we break up for Easter next Friday 31st March at 1:45pm. Please ensure that 
children are collected promptly. School starts again on Monday 17th April at 8:50am. 
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